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Polish Kitchen
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St Clair Shores, MI 48082





Mrs. Cathy Mazey





Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in your kitchen. It has been amazing so far and I appreciate everything you have done for me. You are by far the kindest employer I have ever had and I love the environment you have in your establishment. It’s nice to have a female role model like you around. I have learned so much from working with you and I am excited to see what comes next. One of my assignments is to get a letter of recommendation that I am hoping you will be willing to provide.





I have never met anyone as professional and kind as you are. I can tell you love what you do and have a passion for it. Seeing you with the customers actually interacting with them is super amazing. My past employers usually leave customer service to everyone else but you don’t which is different and nice. It’s nice to see how your food can bring so many people together. The other day I was wiping down the front display and a women sat by herself and almost cried from memories of her late father making polish food. She said she can never eat stuffed cabbage since he passed. This is a great way to meet people and learn about their pasts. I am extremely grateful for you taking time and making sure I was comfortable with what I was doing. I also am happy that you’ve helped me feel more comfortable with customer service. Before this job I hated it, but thanks to you and the other amazing staff and the kind customers I love it. I have never felt stupid or uncomfortable in your kitchen even when I do mess up and for that I’d like to say thank you.





Thank you for the wonderful experience again, you are a great cook and entrepreneur and I am grateful that you allowed me in your kitchen. It would mean a lot to have a letter of recommendation from someone as respected as you are. I would really like to have your opinion on my work ethics it’s would mean a lot to me. Thank you again





Sincerely,











Deidre Supanich


12th Grade
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To ensure the lifelong academic, social, and career development
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